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Summer Vacation Care Things to Know 

Welcome… 
We’ve been in full swing of our Summer Vacation 

Care for the last 3 weeks, and have welcome back 
familiar faces but we’ve also got to meet some of 

our new 2018 kindergartens! 

Everyone has settled in nicely over the summer 
break. We’ve adventured out to some new and 

exciting places and have enjoyed the warm weather 
with loads of water play whilst at the centre. 

As the holidays are over, it’s back to usual for 
before and after school care. We are super excited 
as this year we will be focusing on providing a fun 

and intriguing program for all.  
Let the good times begin!! 

How	to	make	
permanent	bookings:	

• Permanent	bookings	
must	be	indicated	on	a	
green	booking	form	or	by	
email.	

	
• To	make	changes	

throughout	the	year	the	
green	booking	form	
(obtained	from	the	
office)	or	email	must	be	
completed	and	handed	in	
giving	one	weeks	notice	
of	any	changes.	

	
• Even	if	your	child/ren	are	

absent,	permanent	
bookings	are	paid	for.	
However,	if	your	
child/ren	will	be	absent	
for	at	least	one	week	we	
need	to	be	advised	at	
least	one	week	in	
advanced	through	the	
blue	Extended	Leave	
form	(obtained	in	the	
office)	or	by	email,	so	
that	you	are	not	charged	
for	the	time	away.	

	
• Swapping	permanent	

days	within	the	same	
week	is	not	permitted.	
You	will	be	charged	at	
casual	rates	for	the	extra	

Welcome BBQ 
On Friday 16th of February, 
we will be hosting a 
welcome BBQ for all families.  

This is a great opportunities 
for families to meet other 
families that attend our 
service, our educators, our 
committee members and ask 
any questions you may have. 
Plus we will have loads of 
fun games for all the 
children, like a jumping castle 
and face painting. 

Further details will be sent 
out an invitation next week. 

Enrolments 
Just a reminder if you haven’t 
completed your 2018 re-enrolment 
for your child/ren, you must do so to 
secure your bookings.  

Families that haven’t enrolled yet 
and send their child/ren to care will 
be receiving a phone call to get their 
enrolment in or the next time you 
will be asked to pick your child up 
from care. 

It is critical to enrol your child/ren, 
as we need to make sure we have the 
correct amount of educators:child 
ratio on for the session and we can 
cater to all children needs. 
If you haven’t enrolled or just 
unsure, please contact Manea for 
further help. 
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Summer Vacation Care Kids Corner 

Super Stars!! 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Isaac M 
For showing and 
helping the new 

kindergarten 
children around 

the centre 

Tai H 
Showing initiative 

with cleaning 
and respecting 

the centre 
belongings 

Georgia C 
Always lending a 
helping hand to 

others at the 
centre 

?    

MJCC 
MJCC the best place to be! 

 
The staff laugh and shout as the kids 

have fun all about. 
 

They’re all for one and one for all , 
as we go on excursions in the fall. 

 
Catching up on the latest trends, 
while hanging with our brand new 

friends. 
 

Keeping our wonderful centre clean 
after eating all our scrumptious 

greens. 
 

As our parents come to end the day, 
all we want to do is STAY! 

 
In our eyes it’s clear to see, MJCC 

really is the best place to be! 
 

By: Annalie D & Chloe T 
Year 6  
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December 2017 – January 2018 Summer 
Vacation Care 

Just a few things we did over the 
summer break! 


